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City of Racine, Wisconsin

September 14, 2022

Board of Waterworks Commissioners:

Mayor Cory Mason
Alder John Tate 11
Trevor Jung
Matthew Rejc
Stacy Sheppard
Alder Natalia Taft
Paul Vornholt
Shannon Powell

SUBJECT: Change Order No. 6 — Contract W-19-11 — 48-inch Perry to Newman Transmission Water
Main

Dear Commissioners:

Submitted for your review and approval is Change Order No. 6 on Contract W-19-11, 48-inch Perry to
Newman Transmission Water Main, S.J. Louis Construction (contractor) in the credit amount of
$212,074.10. This change order is for clarification of final units for payment.

The original contract amount was $ 14,234,000.00. Previous change orders increased construction
cost to $ 15,684,669.13. Approval of Change Order No. 6 would decrease the construction cost to
§ 15.472,595.03. These change orders reflect an increase of 8.70% on the original contract amount.

Sincerely,
Michael Gitter
Water Utility Director
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